The Williamsburg Library Board of Trustees met on May 19, 2025.   Trustees present were Heitmann, Wichmann, Kraushaar, Dacey, Claypool, Neuhring, Hall, and Mensen.   Also present was Briana White, library director.

Meeting called to order by President Kraushaar.  

Motion by Wichmann, seconded by Hall to approve agenda.  Motion carried

Motion by Claypool seconded by Wichmann to approve board meeting minutes.   Motion carried.

The library director reported that the Enrich Iowa Agreement has been signed for the next fiscal year.

No reports from the personnel or budget/building committees.

The Friends of the Library reported that the book sale recently held resulted in approximately $1,000 received for the Friends of the Library.

Claypool reported that there are three new members of the Library Foundation Board.  Stephen Hanson was to report on the foundation but did not attend the meeting and this item was tabled to the June meeting.

President Kraushaar reported that the request from the library director was received and discussed.  At this time the library board has approved three additional PTO days for the library director.   This item will be reviewed at the yearly director’s review.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Kathryn Heitmann, Secretary
